Postal services to United States
subject to delay

Hongkong Post announced today (May 18) that, as advised by the postal
administration of the United States, due to the impact of storms, mail
delivery services (including Speedpost, parcels and letter post items) to the
north-eastern areas of the country are subject to delay.
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